Breckenridge Library and Fine Arts Foundation

President
David L. Clark
Vice-President
Barrett D. Clark

Post Office Box 752 Breckenridge, Texas 76424 254-559-2246 FAX 254-559-8553

Secretary-Treasurer Rena Goldsmith

July 12, 2024

Mr. Bob Sims Mayor, City of Breckenridge Ms. Cynthia Northrup, City Manager 105 N. Rose Breckenridge, TX 76424

Re: Contractual Agreement between the City of Breckenridge and the Breckenridge Library & Fine Arts Foundation

Dear Bob & Cynthia:

Please find enclosed for yours, and the commissioners review and consideration a proposed Contractual Agreement between the City of Breckenridge and the Breckenridge Library and Fine Arts Foundation for the period beginning October 1, 2024 thru September 30, 2025. Nothing was changed from the previous Agreement, except for the dates.

We appreciate all that you guys have done for the Library and the Fine Art Center through the past years. I would think that the citizens of Breckenridge appreciate your helping to provide these fine facilities that are used by so many each year. Many hours of time and treasure by the Foundation and many volunteers are donated to help provide these facilities. Without the city's financial support, the employees of both the Library and FAC and the many non-paid volunteers, it will be very difficult to continue to provide these wonderful facilities each year for the citizens of Breckenridge and Stephens County.

Thank you so much for your help, and if acceptable, please return one executed copy to me in the enclosed return envelope or please give me a call at 254-559-2246, Ext 1 and I'll be glad to drop by your office to pick up the BLFAF's copy. If you have any questions or need to discuss, please give me a call.

Sincerely yours,

David L. Clark